
Creating greener, cooler, and more 
comfortable neighbourhoods for everyone. 

The City of Joondalup Leafy City Program provides increased urban canopy cover by planting trees 
within the City’s suburban streetscapes, to create cooler, inviting green urban spaces for residents and 
mitigate the increasing heat-island effect. 

The Leafy City Program launched in May 2017 and to date, over 4,500 new trees have been added to 
the urban canopy among the City’s neighbourhoods. 

Where will the next program roll out?

The next round of tree planting will occur along selected streets in the suburbs of Duncraig, 
Edgewater and Mullaloo. Suburbs receiving the Leafy City Program have been identified as ‘hot-spots’ 
via thermal mapping and tree-canopy surveying, with selection being supported by the advice and 
planning of the City’s arborist, landscape architects and civil engineers. 

When will the program roll out?

The next round of tree planting will occur between May through to August 2023. Preparation works on 
properties with hardstand verge surfaces will commence in April 2023. Residents will be informed prior 
to works commencing in their areas, and the City aims to work together with local residents to help 
create cooler inviting green urban spaces to live in for everyone.

To find out more about the program visit joondalup.wa.gov.au or call 9400 4000.
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